
HAGSA & AOF
Invite you to attend a

Winter Solstice Potluck
A Secular Celebration of the Season

Sunday, December 18, 2005
3:00 to 6:00 pm

to be held at

The Unitarian Universalist Society
2425 Sierra Blvd., Sacramento 95825

(Fahs Room)

Guests are welcome.
Please let the event coordinator,
Margo Gunnarsen, know what

dish you plan on bringing.
jwgunnarsen@comcast.net

 916.427.0369

Also let her know if
you’d like to share your talents

 by performing at the celebration.


